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00:28:04	 Sarah Demers:	 NBRC's Timber for Transit webpage where you can find more information: 
https://www.nbrc.gov/content/t4t
00:45:47	 Sarah Demers:	 This meeting is being recorded and will be posted to the NBRC website in the 
event that you would like to review this material.
00:47:35	 Sarah Demers:	 NBRC's NEPA information and guidance can be found here: 
https://www.nbrc.gov/content/NEPA
00:49:28	 Sarah Demers:	 NBRC BABAA guidance: https://www.nbrc.gov/content/BABAA
00:51:56	 Patrick Hackley:	 I missed the distinction between those eligible projects with a maximum of $1 
million and maximum of $5 million.
00:54:11	 Sarah Demers:	 Replying to "I missed the distinc..."

Feasibility projects are eligible for up to $1M - these are studies, inventories, planning/design, 
etc...Implementation projects (construction of infrastructure) are eligible for up to $5M. The $5M higher 
maximum is dependent upon meeting multiple objectives. All of this is explained in detail in the User Manual 
found on our website.
00:54:42	 Patrick Hackley:	 Replying to "I missed the distinc..."

Thank you Andy and Sarah!
00:54:51	 Sarah Demers:	 Reacted to "Thank you Andy and S..." with 
00:55:25	 Jay Kamm:	Is it safe to assume that snowmobile and ATV infrastructure would be defined as 
recreation and not transportation?  Thinking stream crossings and overlooks in scenic areas,
00:56:21	 Sarah Demers:	 Replying to "Is it safe to assume..."

Recreation trail infrastructure that uses wood IS an eligible project.
00:56:52	 Jay Kamm:	Replying to "Is it safe to assume..."

Excellent and thank you.
00:56:56	 Sarah Demers:	 Reacted to "Excellent and thank ..." with 
01:01:25	 Patrick Hackley:	 Replying to "Is it safe to assume..."

Can there be multiple "projects" within one grant application - e.g., a state forest that needs a forest road 
bridge and an OHRV/snowmobile bridge.
01:02:30	 Sarah Demers:	 Replying to "Is it safe to assume..."

Yes. All components and locations of the project should be well developed and described at the pre-
application stage.
01:02:55	 Patrick Hackley:	 Replying to "Is it safe to assume..."

Great, thank you!
01:03:02	 Sarah Demers:	 Reacted to "Great, thank you!" with 
01:03:30	 Kristie Farnham:	It is best to reach out to Vermont SPM via email:  Kristie.farnham@vermont.gov 
- Thanks!
01:03:48	 Sarah Demers:	 Reacted to "It is best to reach ..." with 
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